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Rostering home of students

Talofa lava, Tena koutou, Malo e lelei, Kia orana, Bula vinaka, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Namaste,
Greetings,

As we still have a high number of staff absent from school due to illness and are experiencing
difficulty in getting relievers to cover classes, the decision has been made to continue rostering
home of year levels for the upcoming week. We understand the disruption this causes to the
students’ learning. However, rostering provides the best possible option for keeping the school
open and staffed. Many other schools in the region are doing the same.

We are hoping that the situation will be resolved by next term, but should we continue to be
short-staffed, we will explore different options.

The schedule is as follows:

Monday 4 July — Year 10 at home
Tuesday 5 July — Year 11 at home
Wednesday 6 — Years 12/13 at home
Thursday 7 July — Year 9 at home
Friday 8 July — Year 10 at home

There are a few exceptions where students will still be able to come to school on their rostered
home day, these are:

Scheduled school trips or off-site visits
Extra and co-curricular activities

Sports and cultural trainings and fixtures
Pre-organised courses and placements
Year 9 students who require supervision

As before, student learning activities will be available through the teachers’ google sites that
can be accessed from the school’'s website under the curriculum tab.

Yours faithfully

Simon Cra
Tumuaki/Principal
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